
 
Richard T. Howell
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations

AT&T 
208 S. Akard St.
#2510.02
Dallas, Texas 75202
T: (214)757-8099
F: (214)746-2232
rh2514@att.com
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August 24, 2021

Ms. Tanowa Troupe
Commission Secretary
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Re: The Ohio Bell Telephone Company dba AT&T Ohio – Case No. 21-1115-TP-COI

Dear Ms. Troupe:

Pursuant to the Commission’s August 10, 2021 Entry in 21-1115-TP-COI, In the Matter of the 
Annual Filing Requirements for 2021 Pertaining to the Provisioning of High Cost Universal 
Service, attached please find a sworn affidavit from AT&T Ohio certifying that federal high-cost 
support is being used consistent with 47 U.S.C. 254(e). AT&T Ohio’s Study Area is 305150. 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely, 

Richard T. Howell
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations
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